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  SPAIN

Looking back over the past weeks, March has brought 
some movement on a few things which had been in the 
air for sometime. 

The continued links with a local Spanish congregation 
in Caleta, where, a couple of weeks ago, I had the 
opportunity to ask if they might be interested in 
exploring, alongside us, the Moclam theological 
education course. The response was quite positive.   
Although it was only an initial proposal, I am hopeful 
that over the coming weeks we can revisit the idea and 
start to think about doing it in the autumn. 

During March, a woman who has been coming to us 
for a few months, make a profession of faith in Jesus.  It 
was a timely reminder and encouragement to us, in the 
run up to Easter, that God is still saving souls.

There has been some agreement on the use of the 
flat.  We hope to commence at Bible study there in 
April.  The flat has many possible uses and we are 
open to volunteers joining us for a few months.  In the 
meantime, we need to give it a quick coat of paint!  

Looking ahead to Easter we have two Billy Graham 
films planned for Sundays over the Easter period (2nd 
and 9th) and, if it all goes to plan, some days giving 
out evangelistic material in the Thursday market over 
April.  In the longer term, we would like to have a joint 
outreach with the Caleta church, but this will take time 

and is not without some hurdles to jump.   Nevertheless, 
I would like to explore the possibilities and see what 
may come out of the connection.  

April will also bring further opportunities to meet 
with some recent one-to-one contacts that I have made, 
and I trust that, at the appropriate time, there will be 
opportunities to share Jesus.

•	 Pray for the development with the local congregation in Caleta. 

•	 Pray for the showing of the Billy Graham films and that those invited may come along and hear the Gospel 
message.   

•	 Pray for A. who has come to faith, that she will know the Lord´s protection and grow in grace and truth.
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Photo: The church service on Sunday, 12th March


